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My report for this month is very brief.  With harvest nearly 85-90% complete our 
field work season is underway in full force.  We have been busy making EQIP and 
CSP payments and promoting conservation in the run-up to the EQIP and CSP 
application deadline of Friday November 20th. 
 
So far, our Field Offices have been operating as normally as possible through the 
Covid-19 situation.  We have not reported any positive cases with NRCS staff in 
the NRD so far which is part of the reason we have been able to operate fairly 
normal.  All of our office front doors are still locked; however, we are able to open 
our doors by appointment only for our customers to provide a reasonable level of 
in-person service as needed.    
 
I have no new staffing changes to report at this time either. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Andy Bohnenkamp 
District Conservationist 
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